
MENTOR SCHOOLS BAND TAG DAY SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2018 

 
 

The Mentor High Fighting Cardinal Marching Band along with members of Memorial Middle School Band and 
Shore Middle School Band will be holding the EXCITING ANNUAL TAG DAY and WE NEED YOU!  For this 
event to be successful, we are asking for your assistance in covering the entire Mentor area. This event is 
MANDATORY FOR ALL HIGH SCHOOL BAND STUDENTS. The more volunteers that we have, the better 
support and successful outcome we will have.  
 
Tag Day kicks off SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2018 at 8:00AM at Mentor High School's Fine Art Center. 
At that time, students and parent volunteers will be given detailed instructions/rules for Tag Day.  Students will 
walk door-to-door on specified routes to ask for donations for our MENTOR BAND PROGRAMS. We are 
requesting parents to please volunteer to drive 2-4 students (depending on the length of the assigned route 
and your car size) and to stay with their students as they walk their assigned route. The safety of our children 
is of the utmost importance.   
 
The Fighting Cardinal Marching Band Students will wear their Marching Band RED POLO SHIRT and BLACK 
PANTS. Middle School Students may wear a Mentor school shirt, or RED shirt. ALL STUDENTS please bring 
a Water Bottle and wear Comfortable Shoes.  HIGH SCHOOL BAND STUDENTS must return the bottom half 
of this form to their band director, even with an excused absence, by MONDAY, AUGUST 27, 2018. 

 
Please Note: ALL Music Mentors volunteers having any contact with our children are required to be 
fingerprinted per Mentor Schools Policy. Tag Day Drivers and Volunteers in any capacity must be fingerprinted.   
 

Fingerprinting must be completed at the Mentor Board of Education office.  
6451 Center St., Mentor, OH 44060 440-255-4444. Office hours 7am-5pm.  

Walk-in’s welcome. No appointment needed. Photo ID required to run the background check.  
You will be asked to provide your Social Security number. Minors must be accompanied by an adult. 

 
We thank you in advance for your willingness to participate and for your continued support in keeping Music 
alive and well in Mentor Schools. We are looking forward to another successful TAG DAY.  Please remember, 
that the more we put into this TAG DAY, the better the outcome will be for the children. If you have any 
questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact either: 
Amy Freeman, Coordinator 2018 TAG DAY Angie Arslanian 
1st Vice President, Music Mentors 440-670-9190 President, Music Mentors 440-567-0642 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of Student: __________________________________   Participating in Tag Day:    Yes___________  

 

School:  High School _____     Memorial ______     Shore ______                                          No___________ 

             *must be an excused absence* 

Parent Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Phone: __________________ Parent Email: ____________________________________________ 

 

Parent(s) willing to be driver(s):  _____________________________________________________________ 

              Name(s)         
 

 Number of kids you can fit in your car: ________________ 
 
 


